
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Arkansas Board of Corrections intends to repeal a regulation titled “Offender Records” and 
publish a new regulation about “Public Release of Offender Information” pursuant to Arkansas 
Code Annotated §12-27-125(b).  The new regulation requires Department of Community 
Correction staff and at Community Correction Centers, the medical contractor, to maintain 
offender records pursuant to law and establishes guidance for public release of offender record 
information.   This proposed regulation may be viewed at www.sos.arkansas.gov/rulesRegs. 
Comments should be mailed by October 30, 2013 to Dina Tyler, Deputy Director of 
Communication and Public Affairs, Department of Community Correction, Two Union National 
Plaza Building, 105 West Capitol, 2d Floor, Little Rock, AR 72201-5731. 
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